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CHURCH HILL NEIGHBOURHOOD GROUP 
/ PACT MEETING 

Contact:  Ivor Westmore 
Extn. 3269 

E.mail: ivor.westmore@redditchbc.gov.uk 
7th January 2010 

Dear Resident/Representative 
 
The next meeting of the Church Hill Neighbourhood Group / PACT will take place on:-  
 

WEDNESDAY 3RD FEBRUARY 2010 
7.00 P.M. RESOURCES ROOM, CHURCH HILL COMMUNITY CENTRE, LOXLEY CLOSE 

 
If you would like to have an item included on the next list of items, please contact the person 
named at the top of this letter by Friday 16th January 2010. The notes from the October meeting 
are attached.  The Programme for the meeting will be sent to you in due course.  
 
Further to recent Council decisions, this will be the last Neighbourhood Group meeting, as such, 
as in future it is intended to combine Neighbourhood Groups and PACT more closely.  Following 
the PACT model, there will be far less paperwork than you have been used to receiving for the 
Neighbourhood.Groups.  However, with your agreement and as this is for similar purposes, we 
shall continue to use the existing database for any exceptional correspondence. If you would 
prefer your details to be deleted from the list or if you would, instead, like to receive any 
communications in relation to PACT or to County Forum Meetings by email, please let us know by 
contacting Janice Smyth at Janice.smyth@redditchbc.gov.uk, on (01527) 64252 extension 3266, 
or return the reply slip below.   
 
We hope to see you at the meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
TERRY HORNE - LEAD OFFICER 
CHURCH HILL NEIGHBOURHOOD GROUP 
 
""""------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
NAME :  ..................................................................................... 
ADDRESS :  ..................................................................................... 
    
*PLEASE DELETE MY NAME FROM THE CHURCH HILL NEIGHBOURHOOD GROUP / PACT / 
COUNTY FORUM DATABASE    
     
*I WISH TO CONTINUE RECEIVING NOTIFICATIONS ON FUTURE PACT / COUNTY FORUMS 
BY EMAIL.  MY EMAIL ADDRESS IS …………………………….……………………………………… 

• Delete as appropriate 

RETURN TO:   Janice Smyth, Committee Services, Redditch Borough Council, Town Hall, 
Alcester Street, Redditch, B98 8AH (or tel. / email as above).       


